



MR MARTIN BONNER - BA (Hons); PGCE; M.A.Ed. Head Teacher

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Academies Trust Ltd: 09436283

Diocese of Northampton

Thursday, 22nd October 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we approach the end of the first half-term, I am both delighted and relieved, given the national picture with COVID-19 infections, that we have kept the school open and running. It has certainly been both a testing and challenging term but equally it has been lovely to see our pupils back in school following the lengthy national lockdown during the Spring and early phase of the Summer. I would like to remind you that the last day of term is today, Thursday 22nd October and the school will be closed for the half term break and will re-open to pupils on Monday, 2nd November.

Should any pupil test positive for COVID-19 over the half term break we kindly request that you email head@stm.beds.sch.uk to make the school aware.

I would like to thank you for your support over the course of this half term and I wish you and your family a restful and safe half term.

God bless,

Mr Bonner Head Teacher







